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Yankee Atomic Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert H. Groce

i.icensing Engineer
20 Turnpike Road
Westborough, Massachusetts 01581

Gentlemen:

Subject: Region I Management Meeting, March 6, 1979

This refers to the meeting, held at your rcquest, with Region I personnel
on March 6,1979 at the Region I office. The attendees were Messrs G.
Cochrane, R. Leach, J. MacDonald, N. Panzarino, and J. Trejo, representing
YAEC licensees, and Messrs G. Smith, H. Crocker, W. Lazarus, K. Plumlee,
and L. Thonus of our office. Your letter dated February 23, 1979,
confirmed the meeting arrangements.

The subject reviewed during this meeting is included in the Office of
Inspection and Enforcement Meeting Summary that is enclosed with this
letter. It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and provided
additional information concerning the radiation dosimetry record systems
for your facilities.

Infomation presented during the meeting resulted in our withdrawal of
Item B of the Notice of Violation encloced with our Mtter dated
December 22, 1978.

At your request we are reviewing certain aspects of your present and
proposed practices in maintaining records required by 10 CFR 20. You
will be infomed of the detemination of these 'tems when this infor-
mation becomes available.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a ccpy of this letter and the
enclosures will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any ques-
tions concerning these matters, we will be pleased to discuss them with
you.

Your coopeiation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,.

Ib
George H. Smith, Chief cw -
Fuel Facility and Materials Safety

Branch

Enclosure: Sumary of Meeting with YAEC on March 6,1979

cc w/ enc 1:
H. Autio, Plant Superintendent, Yankee Nuclear Power Station
L. E. Minnick, President, YAEC
E. Wood, Plant Superintendent, Maine Yankee Atomic Power Station
E. W. Thurlow, President, Maine Yankee Atomic Power Station
W. F. Conway, Plant Superintendent, Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station
A. Z. Roisman, Natural Resources Defense Council

4 ') [ bb5


